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Hello, 

I think that Wellingborough really needs a new skatepark. 

It can bring so many good things to the community and it keeps kids off the streets. I think it’s about time 

that Wellingborough had a nice new skatepark because there’s so many places around Wellingborough 

getting skateparks but Wellingborough is being forgotten even though it’s much bigger than these other 

places. 

Sent from my iPhone 


